
     

    

 

 

HOLD THE DATE 

April 15, 2011 

 
Registration and screening for the 2011-12 

Bright Beginnings Pre-Kindergarten 

program will be held Friday, April 15, 

2011. 

 

Bright Beginnings is a 4 day a week (1/2 

days) program that is available to all 

district children who will be four years old 

on or before September 1, 2011. The 

purpose of Bright Beginnings is to provide a nurturing, developmentally appropriate atmosphere 

that encourages social, emotional, physical and intellectual growth and development.  

 

During the screening and registration process held on April 15th, parents will be able to meet 

with Jill Koenitzer, building principal, and Chelsi Mindykowski, elementary guidance counselor, 

and learn about the Bright Beginnings program, busing, breakfast and lunch program, and other 

areas of interest. They will also be able to talk with teachers about their child’s development and 

learn more about the preschool program.  

 

Registration and screening is by appointment only.  Persons wishing to make an appointment 

may contact Shelly Bowlyou at (715) 924-2244 (ext 2080) between the hours of 7:30 a.m. and 

4:00 p.m. daily. 
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